Donation Submission #47 - $10,000 or more

Permission is requested to accept this donation/gift for our school/department. The
donor understands that the donation/gift will become the property of the Ector
County Independent School District and will be under the jurisdiction of the
school/department in accordance with School Board Policy and administrative rules
and regulations. Approved donation/gift should be added to fixed assets inventory
if applicable.

Superintendent approval required for a single donation/gift of $10,000 or more.

Campus: 045 - Wilson & Young Middle School

Principal: Megan Watts

Name of Donor: Wesley Community Group/In Memory of Buzz Hurt
Email/Phone of Donor: batttu@aol.com

Donor Mailing Address: PO Box 72

Odessa, Texas 79760

Donation Description: 9 caliche boulders

Type of Donation: Physical items

Value*: 27,000.00

*Values assigned for donation of equipment or services is for internal reporting
purposes only. This value may not be used as an appraisal value for IRS purposes.
Purpose of Donation: To serve as seating under the shade of the pine trees in the
front of Wilson and Young Middle School and improve the overall aesthetic.
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[External] Re: Clarification of $$ for seal-coating & striping

Betsy T-H <batttu@aol.com>
Thu 8/15/2024 6:34 AM
To:Exalander Magallan <Exalander.MagaIlan@ectorcountyisd.org:-:Gary Weatherford <Gary.Weatherf0rd@ectorcountyisd.org >;Anthony

Sorola <Anthony.SoroIa@ectorcountyisd.org >;Sable Corrales <Sabre.Corraies@ectorcountyisd.org >;Carlos Mancha
<manchacarlos12@yahoo.com >;Keeley Boyer <Keeley.Boyer@ectorcountyisd.org >;Megan Watts < Megan.Watts@ectorcountyisd.org>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

The $47,000 is for the main parking lot, only.
The cost for all three parking lots totaled $67,500. That is a tad beyond our budget so we
opted to work on the front parking lot.

Betsy T-H

On Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at 09:44:16 PM CDT, Betsy T-H <batttu@aol.com> wrote:
Dear Principal Watts,

The Wesley Group wants to dedicate all of these donations in honor of one of one of the
founding members, Buzz Hurt. We request any acknowledgement of these donations
includes Buzz's name.

1. Seal-coating & striping main parking lot by Danny’s Paving.
now scheduled on/or about Labor Day weekend or as soon as possible.
$47.000.00

2. Placement of at least nine caliche boulders under the shade of
the six pine trees in front of school. These boulders will be
20” to 24” in height to be used for seating areas for students.
The boulders will be extracted from caliche pits located on
Ratliff Ranch. The work will be conducted under the supervision
of Ratliff Ranch Property Manager, Carlos Mancha. The project will be done
on a weekend, very soon.
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The diameter of each boulder will vary.
Approx $3,000 per boulder = $27,000

The third project is the construction of a covered walkway inside the school’s
courtyard. That estimate is yet-to-come from Mueller Metal Building
Construction and from architect, Cruz Castillo. Stay tuned for that.

I hope this information is helpful.

Betsy Triplett-Hurt

On Thursday, August 8, 2024 at 10:18:29 AM CDT, Megan Watts <megan.watts@ectorcountyisd.org> wrote:

Hello,

Yesterday | met Betsy, Gary, and Michael with Danny's paving. Betsy stated that the Wesley Group is
requesting that the parking lot be seal coated to fill in the cracks and the potholes and improve the overall

appearance before the striping, painting poles, labeling parking spaces etc. The tentative date for work is
scheduled for Labor Day weekend.

We then met with Cruz Castillo, architect for JSA Architecture. He stated that they will have a 3D Drawing
of the plans for the covered walkway and canopy area to be installed in the Wilson and Young courtyard. |
shared that the board would need to approve of the change to the structure. Mr. Castillo stated that he

can have the drawings prepared by next week. What would be the process for moving forward for board
approval.

Thank you,
Megan Watts

MEGAN WATTS
PRINCIPAL

Wikon and Yeung Middie
Sthool
Y, 432-456-0451
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and attached documents may contain confidential information. All information is intended only for the
use of the named recipient. If you are not the named recipient, you are not authorized to read, disclose, copy, distribute or take any action in
reliance on the information and any action other than immediate delivery to the named recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
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